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INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 

 

SOLID WASTE DISPOSAL DISTRICT 

 

BOARD MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: May 18, 2018 

To: Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 

From: Vincent Burke, P.E., Director of Utility Services 

Thru: Himanshu H. Mehta, P.E., Managing Director, Solid Waste Disposal District (SWDD) 

Prepared By: Stephanie C. Fonvielle, Recycling Education and Marketing Coordinator, SWDD 

Subject: Electronics and Household Hazardous Waste Event on June 9, 2018 

 
The Solid Waste Disposal District (SWDD) and Waste Management will be hosting the Summer Electronics 
and Household Hazardous Waste Recycling Event on Saturday, June 9, 2018, from 9 am to 12 pm. All 
residents of Indian River County are invited to bring various electronic items and household chemicals to 
be properly disposed of by two certified disposal companies, US Ecology and A1 Assets. The event will 
take place at the Intergenerational Recreation Center at 1590 9th St. S.W. in Vero Beach where SWDD will 
be handing out free giveaways and free raffle tickets for a chance to win a laptop, courtesy of A1 Assets.   
 

  
 
FUNDING: 
 
This agenda is for informational purposes only and does not require funding. 


